
INCREASE.
The Presbyterial Society of Sarnia was organized at Sarnia,

September 5th, by Mrs. Ball.
The late Mrs. Macadam, of Strathroy, arranged the time and

place of meeting, intending to be present, but her unexpected
death prevented this, to the great sorrow of the members.
. The:meeting was quite a representative one, delegates having

been there from all the Auxiliaries, eight in number, and one
Mission Band.

The Officers are: Mrs. Lochead, Parkhill, President ; Mrs.
Scoti, Sarnia and Mrs. Pritchard, Forest, Vice-Presidents;
Miss Nellie Geddes, 'trathroy, Treasurer; Mrs. -A. A. Mac-
Tavish, Parkhill, Secretary.

The " Columbia" Mission Band, organized by Rev. T.
Scouler, in connection with his congregation at New West-
minster, British Columbia, August 9th.

An Auxiliary at Oak Lake, Brandon Presbyterial Society,
August 4th, by Mrs. MacTavish.

A Mission B.nd in connection with Knox Church, Tara, in
Bruce Presbyterial Society,. by Rev. W, G. Hanna, Miss
Burrett and other ladies.

South KinlossAùxiliary, in Maitland Presbyterial Society, by
Mrs, Sutherland, August 16th.

Merivale Auxiliary, Ottawa 'Presbyterial Society, by Mrs.
Thorburn, August23rd.

NOTICES.

The Board of Management meets on the first Tuesday of every
month, at three o'clock p.m., in the Managers' Room, Knox
Chnrch, Toronto. Members of Auxiliary Societies, or other
ladies interested in the work and desiring information, being
introduced by a member of the Board, are cordially invited to
attend.

Letters concerning the organization of Societies, and all
matters pertaining to Home work, are to be addressed to Mrs.
Hugh Campbell, 194 Richmond Street West, Toronto. The
Home Secretary should be notified at once when an Auxiliary or
Mission Band is formed.

'Letters asking information about missiouaries, or any questiors
concerning the Foreign field, as to Bible readers, teachers or
children in the varions Mission Schools, should be addressed to
Mrs. MacMurchiy, 254 Sherbourne Street, Toronto.


